
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

An excursion to the Schoenstatt Shrine in Armadale has been organised for the Year 

Four classes on Thursday 8 June 2017.  The children will be taking part in a retreat to 

prepare for The Sacrament of Eucharist.  

 

We will travel by bus at 8:50am and leave the centre at 2:00pm.  Each child will need to 

bring their recess, lunch and a water bottle with them, on the day.  School winter uniform, 

including hats will be worn on the day.  

 

We would like to invite parents to attend and help with supervision on the day. If you are 

able to attend please fill in the return slip below.  

 

The practice for First Eucharist at Christ the King Church for all year four students will 

take place on Friday 16 June.  

 

Thank you 

 

Georgina Martin and Anna Fanning  

Year Four Class Teachers 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Child’s Name _____________________  Class ___________ 

 

I give permission for my child to travel by bus to the practice for First 

Eucharist Mass at Christ the King Church on Friday 16 June at 8:45 to 

10:30. 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the retreat at Schoenstatt Shrine 

in Armadale on Thursday 8 June. 

 

Signature: __________________________________________ 

 

I am able to attend the excursion and help with supervision on the day.  

 

_____________________ 


